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DIARY DATES 
 

FEBRUARY 
 

17th-20th Meet & Greet Parent                                
             Sessions - see Compass 
21st     Yr 4 Kitchen Garden 4A & 4B 
24th    Yrs 1-2 Swimming Program 
25th    District Swimming 
28th    Rescheduled Foundation                      
          Grandparents Afternoon  

2:30pm- 3:10pm        
28th    Yr 4 Kitchen Garden 4B & 4C 
 

MARCH 
 

3rd      Yrs 1-2 Swimming Program 
4th      GRIP Leadership Conference 
6th      Yr 3 Melb Museum Excursion 
7th      Yr 4 Kitchen Garden 4C & 4A 
10th    Labour Day Public Holiday 
11th-12th  Yr 4 Camp Wilkin 
12th-14th  Yr 6 Camp- Sovereign Hill 
12th-21st Yrs 3 & 5 NAPLAN 
25th District Futsal (Girls) 

 
 

 

Issue 3 

Dear Parents & Guardians 
 
Foundation & New Families BBQ  
Thank you to all the families who turned out for the new families BBQ. There was a terrific 
turnout with lots of parents and students, they all enjoyed some sausages and veggie    
burgers whilst having a play on the equipment and on the oval. Thank you to Mrs Brennan, 
Ms Marshall, Mrs Morris, Mrs Morcombe, Ms Lyons, Mrs Cairney, Mrs Mason and Mrs 
Boyd for helping to cook, serve and have a chat with our community. 
Thank you to all the parents who turned up early for the information session. 
  
Teacher Meet and Greet Sessions next week 
These sessions are up and ready for bookings via Compass so make sure that you book a 
time to come in and chat to the classroom teacher. This is the opportunity for you to pass 
on information about your child that the classroom teacher may not know. 
  
School Council Meeting 
The final meeting of the current School Council is scheduled for 7pm next Tuesday,         

February 18th in the staff room. Our School Council is made up of eight members in the 

‘Parent Category’ and four members in the ‘School Employee Category’ (formerly known as 

the ‘DET Employee Member Category’). The intent is that each year half of the positions in 

both categories become vacant, as the elected members have served their two year term 

of office. There will be more information in next week’s newsletter for people who are  

interested in joining School Council. 

 
Year 1/2 Swimming Program 
Information has been going home in regard to our Year 1/2 swimming program at Gisborne 
Aquatic Centre. We are able to offer the $120 program to all Year 1 & 2 students for free 
this year. It is a 10 day intensive program from the 24th February until the 7th March. If you 
haven’t been on to Compass to consent please do so as soon as possible. Please also  
ensure your child’s swimming survey form has been returned to the office. 
  
Basketball Court 
The final part of our capital works program from 2020 has now been completed with the 
upgrade of our basketball court. This didn’t fit into the original budget but was prioritised 
as a necessary upgrade. Thank you to Easy Turf who came up with a solution that we could 
manage and the outstanding job of upgrading this play surface. 
The oval and synthetic turf surfaces will have maintenance done this weekend. lf you see 
people and machines around the school Saturday this is what’s happening. 
 
Open Afternoon 
It was fantastic to see so many parents in classrooms last week for our Years 1-6 open 
afternoon. The Foundation students will have their ‘Grandparent’s Open Afternoon’ on  
Friday 28th February from 2.30pm – 3.10pm. If you have any questions please speak to your 
child’s teacher. 
 
Changed parking conditions Station Rd 
Please take a moment when parking in Station Rd to check out the new bus stop and    
parking restrictions. The ranger was working on our crossing last week and is sure to be 
back to issue parking infringements. 
 
Shane West 
Principal 
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Chester Chatter 

 
 

What a week Chester is having! It’s been filled with new friends and old friends. There’s 

been colouring with friends in the shade, sitting chatting with friends beneath the trees 

and checking in on the new leaders of our school, the Year Sixes, to see how they’re    

settling in. And, in between all of that he’s been helping to organise the classes for    

photos (as well as making time to do important things like chilling out 

and having a rest!). 
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Canteen 
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Uniform Shop 

Our Uniform Shop is open 
8.30am - 11.30am 

Every Tuesday  
 

Trish Johnstone 

Good afternoon families, 
 
Graduation Jackets 
We have been advised by our supplier that our jackets will be delivered by 28th February. 
 

Grade 6 Short Sleeve Polo Tops 
We have had a small number of size 12 polo shirts returned without gold stripes in the collar. 
Could you please check your size 12 polo shirts and let me know asap if you have been given one of 
these.  They will be replaced. 
 
Our uniform rep is coming out to see me next Tuesday and I would like to have a definite number for 
them. 
 
Huge amounts of uniform have gone out these past two weeks and if you are waiting on backorders, 
please be patient.  Hopefully, it will be delivered next Tuesday. 
 
Thank you for supporting your uniform shop. 
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PE/Sport 
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Visual Arts 
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Parents’ Association 



 

 

Page 9 

 

  

 
   

   

   

   

   

  
   

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Community  



 

 

Page 10 

 

  

 
       

        

  
   

 

   
 

 

 
Community  


